
 

 

 

 

Christmas Parties                                                                  

           

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
As we all know, Christmas celebrations are going to be very different this 
year. Each Christmas we hold a party in school for the children and we 
want to ensure that the children still get the chance to celebrate the 
festive season with their friends! 
 
On the below dates, children are invited to stay after school for a 
classroom Christmas disco, party games and ‘fish and chip supper’. 
Children should be collected from their usual collection point at 5.00pm. 
 
Tuesday 15th December – Year 3 children.  
  
Thursday 17th December – Year 4 children. 
 
If you would like your child to attend, please login to your ParentPay 
account to give permission, order your child's choice of food and make 
payment by Wednesday 9th December at 9am.  
 
Mini fish and chips - £4.00 
Sausage and chips - £2.35 
Portion of chips  - £1.60 
 
Children may wear party clothes to school on this day (suitable footwear 
/ layers for playtime please).  
                                                   

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Ferretti, Mrs Cain & Mr Jones (Class Teachers)  

Birches First School  
Believe, Grow, Succeed 

 


